
 

 
 

Attention First Grade Families 
 

 Our first grade classrooms have tables rather than 

individual desks. As we do not have the space in our 

classrooms to store materials, teachers will purchase 

all of the school supplies that your child will need. 

Take-home folders and uniform writing portfolios will 

be included. Supplies will be replenished, as needed, 

throughout the school year. We ask each family to 

contribute $20.00 and a box of tissues at the 

beginning of the school year. 

 

Thank you, 

The First Grade Team  


